
 

Uniform 

We have noticed a few non-
uniform items creeping in and 

being worn such as trainers on non-PE days 
and non-house colour jumpers on PE days 
(please wear your Burnt Oak jumper or 
cardigan if you do not have a PE jumper in 
your house colour). Please can the correct 
items be purchased over the Easter holi-
days so that children are super 
smart when they return.  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

The Year 4 choir gave us a preview of their 

beautiful singing in today’s assembly. Anoth-

er highlight was Mr O’Neill winning the kind-

ness award (and he tried to take the whole 

prize box!) We also said goodbye and good 

luck to Oscar in 4T.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please encourage the children to bring in 

trophies, medals and certificates etc to share in 

assembly on Fridays as we love to hear what 

they have been getting up to outside of school. 

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

 Learning 

Mr Lea from Bexley Music came in this 

week to teach some budding musicians the 

ukulele! Some of these children will be 

joining the Year 4 choir at the Fairfield 

Halls on Wednesday. 

Message from Miss Snow 
The weather is definitely turning for the better and it stayed dry to be a 
perfect day for sport. Years 3 and 4 took part 
in a tennis workshop this morning led by Jon 
from Tennis Together. They hold a tennis club 
here on Fridays so do contact the office if 
you’d like extra information. The TPA Cross 

Country event was being hosted at Red Hill today. I’ve just 
had the result through and…… we’ve won! Another trophy 
and another reason to be very proud! Well done Team BOJ! 
I’m off to celebrate ;)     Have a lovely weekend.  

3B 1.Jenson 

2.Hannah 

3T 1.Florence 

2.Alicia 

4T 1.Oscar 

2.Lucas F 

4Y 1.Mia 

2.Daniel 

5B 1.Zac 

2. Nieve 

5S 1.Lujain 

2.Lexi 

6D 1.Ariya 

2. Teddy H 

6T 1.Mason 

2. George R 

Sport George M (6D) 

Kindness Mr O’Neill 

Cloakroom 4T 

Safe 

Ms Turner led our safety assembly this 

week on asking for advice and support 

whatever situation you may be in. The 

children know that they can speak to: a 

trusted adult, contact advice lines such 

as childline, ask a friend or 

search safely on line.  

Please look out for my ping 

invitation for the police visit next 

Wednesday. 

Happy 

School staff are loving their ‘Thank-you’ 

forms. Please keep these coming in as it 

really is the highlight of our Friday 

briefing! You can complete a form here: 

https://forms.gle/S6BC3wBfhe6X92M86  

The girls are through to the Bexley Cup 

Final which is being held here on Mon-

day after school. The semi-final was a 

nail biting event which the BOJ girls 

won on penalties.  

 

 

 

 

Monday 31st March—Bexley Cup Girls 

Final (after school) 

Tuesday 1st April—Year 6 trip to the 

Thames Barrier/Y5 trip to Charlton Athletic 

Wednesday 2nd April—KS2 Bexley Festival 

of Music (at the Fairfield Halls) & Police 

Visit for all children and families 

Friday 4th April—Last day of term/PTA 

Easter egg hunt 

Tuesday 22nd April—Return to school 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5S who again 
achieved the highest attendance this 
week. (99.1%)  You are the closest to 

the top of the tree! 
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